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Dietitians Australia advocate for a greater focus on good nutrition as a fundamental right to

every child’s survival and development. Optimal nutrition is imperative for achieving the

vision and outcomes of the Strategy including growth, development, learning and play. 

Dietitians Australia calls for concrete actions, dedicated funding, and clear indicators to

determine implementation and achievement of the Strategy within the forthcoming action

plans.

To read more, download our full submission.
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